
Spring 2025 MD19 Memorial Garden report 

 

The pathway accessible by wheelchairs is progressing slowly. The south side pathway is pretty much 

done. The west side path over to the fish pond is in progress.  

The gate garden had nice daffodils and tulips this spring. Additions to this bed will be drought tolerant. 

Roses are being trimmed and weeded now and should be beautiful by June. Thanks to Gloria 

Hardan. 

The native row is looking good (except we lost the ceanothus to last year's harsh winter). This will be 

the easiest area to add sensory garden signage along the new south pathway..  

Planting areas will expand as the pathways go in during this year and next. An herb garden is started 

and can expand as the old junipers are removed. Thanks to Jon Strebler for burning his chainsaw.  

I will have a presentation about sensory gardens at the meeting in Chilliwack. Best way to contact me 

is by email: wesl.reynolds@gmail.com.  Wes Reynolds 

PS: I have attached several photos. 
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